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TWF is selected as the charity beneficiary for Asia's Women in
Business Law Awards 2014
Dear TWF friend

TWF is delighted to have been selected as the charity beneficiary for Euromoney Legal Media Group
Asia's Women in Business Law Awards 2014 which will take place on Thursday, November 13 at the
JW Marriott Hong Kong. The Awards ­ now in their 4th year, will recognise Asia’s leading female
private practice lawyers across 24 practice areas. On top, the ceremony will award the best firms and
corporates that support the advancement of women and diversity in the legal profession. Awards for
outstanding in-house counsel and teams will also be announced on the evening. 

For more information on the event and how to register, please contact Simon King at
simon.king@euromoneyasia.com or +852 2842 6936.

Warm regards

Su-Mei Thompson
CEO, The Women's Foundation

9A Chun Wo Commercial Centre, 23-29 Wing Wo Street, Sheung Wan 

E. info@thewomensfoundationhk.org | T. +852-2592-8265 | F. +852-2592-8264
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